
 

Pastor: Kate Heinzel                               Worship Leader: Esther Prins 
Song Leader: Evelyn Bartsch                 Accompanist: Hal Kunkel 
Greeter: Gloria Horst Rosenberger      Ushers: Rodney Brubaker, Fidele Lumeya,                                                
Childcare (0-4 years): available in the nursery                       and Jim Rosenberger                 

Church Information 

UMC Website:  www.universitymennonite.org 

 1606 Norma St., State College, PA 16801; (814) 234-2039 

Submissions for bulletin or email announcements: umcbulletin@yahoo.com 

DEADLINE FOR BULLETIN INCLUSION: Thursday, 12:00 noon 

Pastor: Kate Heinzel                                  kate@universitymennonite.org    717-606-2909 

Campus Pastor:  Ben Wideman                       ben@3rdwaycollective.org    215-859-0037 

Elders:  Joel Weidner                                            joelpsu82@outlook.com    814-777-4494 

              Rosita Benner Derstine                               rderstine@gmail.com    814-360-8789 

              Leland Glenna                                        lelandglenna@gmail.com    814-769-3313 

Cong. Chair:  Karen Rath                                           karenrath@gmail.com   814-880-5425 

Asst. Chair:   Doug Miller                                            dougmiller@psu.edu    814-883-1127 

University Mennonite Church's safe-child policy demonstrates our commitment to the 
physical safety and the spiritual growth of all our children and youth, ages birth to 18, 
as well as to our volunteers who care for them. The complete policy is posted in the 
lobby entrances and in the nursery room.  

To reserve space for your event or meeting in our meetinghouse, please contact 
Carolyn Brubaker, 237-6602.  

To participate in the UMC email list, sign up at university-mennonite-sharing-
list+subscribe@googlegroups.com. 

Upcoming Events: For more details, go to www.universitymennonite.org/calendar 

July  

  Tue 9 Men’s Fellowship Breakfast (Foxdale) 7:00 am 

  Wed 10 Leadership Team Meeting 6:30 pm 

  Wed 10 Elders Meeting 7:30 pm 

  Sun 14 Worship at Tussey View Park 10:00 am 

  Sun 14 Potluck Fellowship Picnic at Tussey View Park 11:30 am 

  Tue 16 Worship Committee Meeting 7:00 pm 

  Sun 21  Guest Speaker – Donna King, St. Paul’s AME Church of Bellefonte 

  Mon 22 3rd Way Collective Advisory Committee Meeting 7:00 pm 

  Tue 23 Men’s Fellowship Breakfast (Corner Room) 7:00 am 

  Wed 24 Fellowship Committee Meeting 7:00 pm 

August 

  Sun 4 Guest Speaker – Mark Bartsch 

  Wed 7 Elders Meeting 6:30 pm 

Recordings of each worship service are available at 

http://www.universitymennonite.org/worship-service-recordings 
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UNIVERSITY MENNONITE CHURCH 

Sunday Service July 7, 2019 9:30 am 

GATHERING 

Prelude – Joyce Hall 

Call to Worship – Esther Prins 

Leader: Creator God, we come to worship this morning, old and worn. 
People: If anyone is in Christ, there is a new creation, the old has passed 
 away. 
Leader: Reviving God, we come to worship this morning, awaiting
 something new. 
People: If anyone is in Christ, there is a new creation—everything has 
 become new! 
Leader: Forgiving God, we come to worship this morning, with our sins 
 before us. 
People: God reconciled us to himself through Christ, not counting our
 sins against us. 
All: Loving God, we come to worship this morning, to be made new,
 to be forgiven, to be reconciled, and to hear your call to be
 ambassadors of reconciliation. Let us worship the Lord our
 maker and redeemer. 

Opening Hymns STJ #45: In the morning when I rise 
   STJ #44: The love of God 

Welcoming Visitors 

Lighting the Peace Lamp 

Confession and Assurance of Pardon 
Holy God,  
We come before you and confess: 
That we have not lived as a new creation, 
That we have not loved our neighbors, 
That we have not loved our enemies, 
That we have not loved you with heart, soul, mind and strength, 
That we have abused your creation, 
That we have neglected your gift of grace, forgetting that you do not 
count our trespasses against us. 
Forgiving God,  
We come before you and ask: 
For forgiveness for all the ways in which we have not lived as a people 
renewed, 
For strength so that we may live as you have called us to live, to be your 
ambassadors. 

Gracious God,  
We come before you and give thanks: 
That you have reconciled us to yourself through Christ. 
That you have given us the ministry of reconciliation. 
Give us clear minds and open hearts, that we may witness to You in our 
world, that all may come to be in Christ, 
a new creation. 
Amen. 
 

HEARING GOD’S WORD 
 

Children’s Time – Bethany Spicher Schonberg 
 

Scripture Reading – Cathy Bresee 
 Romans 5: 6-11 (p. 917); 2 Corinthians 5:17-21 (p. 940) 

Sermon – Karen Rath, “Reconciled to God and One Another” 

RESPONDING 
 

Prayer for Reconciliation 
 Loving God, 
you have reconciled us in Christ Jesus 
and have given us the ministry of reconciliation. 
We pray for all those from whom we are estranged. 
Bring healing to strained or broken relationships. 
Forgive us for the times we have wronged others, 
whether by ignorance, neglect, or intention. 
Grant us the courage and the grace to seek their forgiveness 
and opportunity to make amends. 
Where others have wronged us, 
grant us a gracious spirit, 
that we might forgive 
even as we have been forgiven in Jesus Christ. Amen. 
 

Response Hymn – HWB #516, Just as I am 

Offering  

Sharing of Joys & Concerns – Kate Heinzel 

SENDING 

Announcements 

Benediction 

Sending Hymn – HWB #407, We are people of God’s peace 



 
 

Announcements, July 7, 2019 

Sunday School: There is no Sunday school for the remainder of the 
summer. Sunday school for all ages will resume in September.  

July 14 Outdoor Worship Service and Picnic - All are welcome to join us 
for our Sunday morning worship service, starting at ten (10) am in Tussey 
View Park next door to the church, behind the Nittany Valley Charter 
School. Please bring a lawn chair or blanket, your own table service, and a 
dish to share (to serve 12). The Fellowship Committee suggests simple 
foods: sandwiches, drinks, finger foods, chips, or pretzels. (Cold water will 
be provided.) If your food should be kept cold, please bring it in a cooler 
and take it directly from your car into the park. Nursery childcare will also 
be provided. In case of rain we will meet in the church. 

August 22 (Thursday) 6pm Picnic at Spring Creek Park 
Everyone is welcome to a summer picnic at Spring Creek Park, Spring Lea 
Drive at Houserville Road in State College. Bring your own meat or 
something to grill, a dish to share and your own place settings. Cold water 
will be furnished. Musicians with instruments are especially welcome. 
Come early and play in the creek! We will be in Pavilion # 1, nearest the 
parking lot. 
 
Camp Hebron Annual Retreat - September 6-8 
Each year University Mennonite Church gathers for a weekend of 
fellowship, fun, and worship at Camp Hebron in Halifax, 18 miles north of 
Harrisburg. Everyone is welcome and the cost of the retreat is covered by 
the church budget. If you are new to our community, consider attending. 
It's a great way to get to know others at UMC in a relaxed setting. If you 
would like to organize a time of worship or an activity, please contact 
Elaine Mercer at mercerbratt@embarqmail or 717-543-7546 (cell). Sign-
up sheets are on the bulletin board by the nursery. 
 
3rd Way Collective Highlights: Our fifth school year at Penn State has 
come to an end! From May through July, Campus Pastor Ben is on 
Sabbatical - three months for rest, reflection, and time with family. You 
can read his written reflections of this time at 
http://www.3rdwaycollective.org/category/blog/ 

For our full schedule and to find out how to support this ministry please 
visit 3rdWayCollective.org or contact ben@3rdwaycollective.org. 
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